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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 We are so delighted that your son / daughter will be joining us in September. 
By now you will have spoken to and  received some information from Lisa to support with transition and as a part of our preparation. Our team are also visiting schools of our new year 7 students wherever possible.  

As I am sure you are aware the pandemic has had an impact on how  we manage our process of transition but we really want to make this as effective as possible. 

With this in mind we are hoping to run a Summer School in August from Monday 23rd – Friday 27th. The summer school will just be for new year 7 students to support them transitioning to Greenvale. It will operate as shorter days 10am until 2.00 and will require parents to be able to bring and collect their young person. 

We will be able to provide a packed lunch for all students if required. 

In order to make further preparations we need to know how many parents would like to take up this offer. We will then be able to consider staffing and resources so that we can confirm how many sessions your son / daughter can be offered. 

Activiies will include music, art, drama and core skills activities so that students can get to know one another, our building and our staff. 

To help us with our preparations please could you complete the attached response form and return it to school. You can also access this letter on our transition page of our website and email it to schoolcontact@Greenvaleschool.co.uk if that is easier. Please return it by Friday 11th June or at your earliest possible convenience

We are looking forward to you all becoming part of our school family. 



Kindest Regards 
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Lynne Haines 
Headteacher
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Name     ____________________________


I would like NOT  my son / daughter to attend the summer school in August. 


I would like my son / daughter to attend the summer school in August.     


I will  be able to drop and collect him / her at Greenvale.        


Please take into account the following information. Thank you. 

Other useful information. 

(Please include any days that they cannot attend and any other helpful information. Thank you
















Signed : __________________________________ Print: ____________________
							
 Date: _____________________
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